
Letter of support for Sawbill Village for the Minnesota Housing Finance Authority

1. Copy this letter and put it into your own document

2. Fill in the blanks

3. Apply it to company letterhead (if available)

4. email to Rob@Sawbillvillage.com

Thank you!

[Submit letter on company letterhead]

RE: Sawbill Village

Dear Minnesota Housing:

[Name of company] supports the Sawbill Village development in Tofte, Minnesota proposed by
Rob Dieter of Red Five LLC–a Veteran owned and operated company. We employ [number of
full-time employees]. We are located [number of miles] from Tofte–site of the proposed
development.

[Insert a paragraph that addresses how the lack of available rental housing has impeded your
ability to recruit and hire employees.] Sawbill village will help the critical housing issue in Tofte
Minnesota and Cook County by providing 6 new two-bedroom housing units that will be
available to year-round residents for affordable rental rates. Having adequate affordable
housing in our community will help us recruit and hire the staff necessary to operate our
business.

Sincerely,

[Authorized Company Representative]
[Signature and printed name]
[Title]
[Phone]
[Email]
[Date]

mailto:Rob@Sawbillvillage.com

